
Dear Friends: 
 
Greetings. 
 
On 19th April, the United States Consul General of Kolkata Ms. Beth A Payne visited 
Parivaar. The Consul General spent 3 hours at Parivaar seeing our work and visiting 
all the residential blocks at Parivaar Ashram and our in-campus School Amar Bharat 
Vidyapeeth. She also visited our upcoming Second Campus for the Residential 
institution for Girls where the construction is currently going on. 


